
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Utility work to contraflow Kunia Road to start Monday, 7/18 

Work scheduled 8:30 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

HONOLULU, July 11, 2022 – Hawaiian Electric crews will be replacing overhead lines across 
Kunia Road, south of Plantation Road, Monday to Friday, July 18-22, as part of routine 
maintenance to improve system reliability in Central Oʻahu. Work originally planned 
tomorrow through Friday, July 12-15, has been cancelled and will be rescheduled. 

The work will require closing the southbound lane of Kunia Road in incremental sections as 
crews replace overhead lines along the road, and traffic contraflowed from 8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Safety measures will be in place to alert motorists ahead of the work zones where multiple 
bucket trucks will be staged, and flagmen and special duty police will direct traffic.  

Motorists should drive with caution when approaching and passing the work zones, expect 
traffic delays and seek alternate routes when possible. 
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FOLLOW US FOR THE LATEST: 

https://www.facebook.com/HawaiianElectric
https://twitter.com/hwnelectric
https://www.instagram.com/hawaiianelectric/
https://youtube.com/HawaiianElectric
https://flickr.com/HawaiianElectric
https://www.pinterest.com/HwnElectric/
https://medium.com/@PoweringHawaii
https://linkedin.com/company/HawaiianElectric

